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Good morning to you all! And thank you very much for being able to come, so many girls, boys, all
of you here! Thank you very much.

We must prepare ourselves for a great feast, which will be next week, Christmas: the feast in
which we all think about and remember when Jesus came, he came to be with us. Let us think, let
us prepare our heart for Christmas, to receive Jesus.

Each one of you, think: what will | ask Jesus? What will | ask of Jesus this Christmas? Now each
one of you think: what will | ask of Jesus? In silence, with your eyes closed, and think: what will |
ask of Jesus?

Have you already thought about it? Good. Now ask him. And | wish you a happy Christmas, a
happy Christmas to all of you! Always with a smile, and may the Lord give you everything you
want. Thank you!
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